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Rotary Grant 2017: Great Gwinnett Wetlands Project Summary
Gwinnett Clean & Beautiful in conjunction with Radloff Middle School worked to spread water education and awareness at the important conservation lands of the Beaver Ruin Wetlands and surrounding areas. Staff trained over 50 students from Mr. Wayne Dail’s classes in Georgia Adopt-a-Stream’s Chemical Monitoring procedures. The students were trained in 2 different sessions during September 2017 in groups of roughly 25. 

In thank-you letters the students wrote, students said things like:

· “Thank you so much for taking time from your schedule to teach us about water testing. I have learned many things about Georgia’s rivers and streams, and how to test the water for many different things.”

· “I had so much fun doing the experiments and learning something new.”
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“I also learned what a watershed is and how it affects the world.”

After receiving the training in Chemical Monitoring, kits were purchased for the students and Mr. Dail to use for monitoring the tributary of Beaver Ruin Creek that flows from the Beaver Ruin Wetland off of Satellite Blvd. The school will keep the kits for ongoing monitoring efforts. 
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During the spring, the students went out with Mr. Dail to perform some testing. A group of students also participated at Gwinnett Clean & Beautiful and Gwinnett Water Resources partnership event on April 28th. Roughly 12 students and some of their parents participated in both Chemical and Amphibian Monitoring at the Radloff Middle School site. They also helped pick-up several bags of litter to improve the health of the waterways. By getting the students involved at a young age, we hope to show the next generation how to care for one of our most important resources: water.
